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ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL

HOME – SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP

NEWSLETTER:  
MONDAY, 20th JULY 2020
ADVANCE NOTICE

SCHOOL INSET DAYS AUTUMN TERM 2020 
MONDAY 5th October & MONDAY 30th November 2020
As school closes for the Summer holidays today, staff would like to thank everyone for the wonderful support the school has enjoyed throughout this academic year, especially since March 2020 and the huge impact on all aspects of life of the global covid pandemic. 

We wish ALL those leaving Ashurst at the end of this academic year every happiness and success, especially the eleven Y6 pupils.  

We wish all families a very happy and enjoyable SUMMER HOLIDAY and staff returning, led by the new Co-headship of Mrs Clarke and Mrs Smith, look forward to consulting with governors and contacting families to confirm the start of the new academic year for ALL ASHURST PUPILS  on
THURSDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 2020.
Best wishes and I look forward to a more personal farewell at a date to be arranged in the Autumn term, 
Mrs Williams
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